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06/09/2021  14:54:082021/3478/P COMMNT Roma Fernandez  I have concerns that the large new dormer opening and it's cheeks could impact adversely

on light levels in the recessed rooms in my home next door and to a reduction in my privacy.

The 2 new conservation roof lights to the front upper roof slope seem out of keeping with the other houses in 

the terrace.
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